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Thank-You for Dale Tucker’s Event
By Mary Brown

On June 2, the Legion’s first annual Blackfly Ball 
was changed to become an event for the benefit 
of Dale Tucker and his family after Dale’s recent 
cancer diagnosis. Photos below show the gener-
ous prize table and the Gunslingers Band doing 
their sound check.

In response to this event, Chris Tucker said “A big 
thank you to all who volunteered or donated, and 
the Gunslingers for their great music! Dale, Leslie, 
Logan and myself are truly thankful to you all. The 
evening was filled with the best- friends, family, 
fun and great entertainment! We are truly humbled 
by the support of this community.”

The show of support was incredible and shows 
how much our beautiful community can come to-
gether, the Legion, myself and the Tucker Family 
would personally like to thank:   

Sayers Food Town, Woody’s Gift Store, DJ Charlie, 
Kemps Garage, Tuckers Marine, Apsley Dental, 
North Kawartha Knights/Apsley Minor Hockey, Art-
ists Lisa Mace & Becky Logan, Shoreline Furniture. 
Lakeview Marina, Apsley Home Hardware, DC Con-
tracting, Standard 28, Dr. Kim Facey DVM, Bev and 
Jack Knowles, Bob and Sharon Bolton & Michelle 
Tucker.

 
We would also like to thank the many people who 
made cash donations and the generous email 
money transfers made directly to the family. If you 
would still like to make a donation you can mail 
a cheque to Chris and Dale Tucker P.O. Box 552 
Apsley, or an e-transfer to tuckerchris@live.com.

Residential
Commercial
Communications
Home Automation
Landscape: Security Lights
Generator: Install + Service

705-868-1684
Jason Noffke	           ECRA/ESA# 7012657
Master Electrician    	                      JNoffke@live.ca


